
 

  
J. R. Bhosale 

General Secretary 

Western Railway Employees’ Union 
Central Office: Grant  Road Station Building (East), Mumbai-400007 

 
P&T: 23083813  Rly. 43662, 43663  Website: www.wreuindia.org 

E-mail: wreuhq@rediffmail.com; gswreuhq@gmail.com  

  

 

No.CCG/7/2024                                      Dated: 07-05-2024 

To, 
GM(E)-CCG 
 

Sub: Abnormal delay in conducting LDCE examination for the post of 
Station Masters, Pointsman and all other categories.  

 
It has been complained to the union by almost all the divisions that due 

to one or other reasons LDCE examination are not conducted. 
 
As regard ADI division there are 59 vacancies of Station Master under 

LDCE quota. Last LDCE examination was conducted around 12 years ago. Last 
Panel of LDCE (Station Master) was issued on 22-08-2012. Due to this long 
delay for conducting the LDCE examination number of employees are deprived 
of this facility.  

 
Similar is the position in almost all categories in all divisions on entire 

Western Railway.  
 
You are requested to call for details from all the divisions in connection 

with LDCE examinations conducted during last 1½ decade. You are also 
requested to issue instructions to all Divisions and CWMs of the workshop for 
conducting LDCE examination on priority wherever it has not regularly been 
followed. 

 
   

 
General Secretary 
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